
Central Board of Irrigation & Power 
                                                   Malcha Marg, Chanakyapuri New Delhi [India] 

 

Due to the Gujjar Agitation in Rajasthan many trains have been affected in western 
region, participants from the same region have cancelled their tickets and unable 
to join us on the Training Program on PADO & NEPPS for C&I Engineers from 28-
29 May, 2015.  

Keeping in view the above CBIP has decided to postpone the same training 
program, the new dates shall be announced later. 

 

 

 

 

Thanks and Regard’s 

A.K Malhotra 

Advisor (Trg.) 

 


